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Item 9.4 
 

PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 
MEETING HELD ON 28th AUGUST 2020 

CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  
 

Part One 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the August 
2020 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
 

GOVERNANCE 
 
There were no items of Governance discussed.  
 
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee received an update on developments in primary care medical services in 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic. The updates covered the Additional Roles 
Reimbursement Scheme and PCN workforce plans, The International GP Recruitment 
Scheme, the commissioning of Extended Primary Care Medical Services and the restart of 
the Targeted Lung Health Check service. 
 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
The Committee received the risk and delegated finance reports. A report was also 
received regarding the National and Local Flu Campaign 2020/21.  
 
 

 
Jason Stamp 
Chair 
Primary Care Commissioning Committee  
 
October 2020 


